THE TOWNSHIP OF

=~ GREATER MADAWASKA

———

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

Subject Lands Highway 41 in Griffith.

Public Meeting Wednesday, November 9, 2022, at 7:00 p.m., at the Griffith Recreation
Centre, 25991B Hwy 41, Griffith, Ontario

This meeting will NOT be recorded.

Purpose of the Public Meeting

The purpose of the meeting is to provide an opportunity for public input and for the public to hear the
MTO and OPP position on the concerns raised by residents regarding the speed of trafficon Highway 41
in Griffith.

Submissions

If you wish to make an oral submission at the Public meeting, please register with staff upon entering
the Griffith Recreation Centre prior to 7:00 p.m. Speakers will be called upon in order of registration.
Upon completing the list of registered speakers, the meeting attendees will be asked once if anyone
further wishes to speak.

If you wish to make a written submission to be read at the Public Meeting, please send to the following
no later than 4:00 p.m. Tuesday, November 8, 2022:

Allison Holtzhauer

19 Parnell Street

Calabogie, Ontario

KOJ 1HO

or by email to: cao@greatermadawaska.com

Property Information

Concerned ratepayers have approached the Township of Greater Madawaska as well as other levels of
government regarding the speed of traffic on Highway 41 in Griffith.

Township representatives held meetings with the Minister of Transportation (MTO) and the OPP. The
three parties agreed to hold a public meeting to permit the MTO and OPP to explain their position on
the concerns raised. To prepare for the public meeting, Council issued a survey that was distributed
and completedinJuly 2021.

Next Steps

Following this public meeting a report with
recommendations will be brought forward by
staff for consideration by Council.

Contact

For further information regarding the public
meeting please contact Allison Holtzhauer,
CAO, at 613-752-2240 or
cao@greatermadawaska.com.
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